
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Adventure Campus: 

Hickory Point 
November Newsletter 

   Site Director: Matt Boston ACHickoryPoint@nbparks.org      (847) 508-4637 

DEAR HICKORY POINT FAMILIES  
Hello! 

Now officially entering the snowy and cold weather we do ask that 

you send your child with the proper winter gear! There will be days 

that we still have the students go outside, we only have them go 

outside if they have a winter jacket on and zipped up! If you would 

like to have your child wear other pieces of clothing such as hats, 

gloves, boots and etc… please send an email or text message or let 

one of the staff members know when you go to pick your child up! 

 

A few monthly reminders: 

1. When first entering Adventure Campus, the student are all 

given ample time to work on their homework and complete it.  

2. Snack is provided daily when first entering Adventure Campus, 

if you child states they are still hungry you may send them with 

an extra peanut free snack for Adventure Campus.   

3. Don’t forget to sign up for the school’s out winter break really 

fun and amazing fields trips. There will be staff there from all 

the schools and especially from this school!!!!!!!! Haha! 

 

With love,  

The Adventure Campus Team!  

 

 

 

Winter Break Information 

Winter Break Sports Camp 
M-Th 9am-3pm   #19479 
 
Winter Break Escapes 
M-Th 9am-3pm   #19345 

Trips: 
12/19- Pinstripes 
12/20- Wizard of Oz 
12/21- Enchanted Castle 
12/22- Chuck E. Cheese 
12/26- Hot Shots Sports 
12/27- Wheeling Aquatic Center 
12/28- Bowlero 
12/29- Funtopia 
 

Winter Break Extended Care 
 
A.M Care 7-9 am  #19346 
P.M. Care 3-6:30pm #19347 
  

  

  

  

  

 

 

 

Connect with us @ nbparks.org! 


